
167 Street SW over Whitemud Creek Bridge Replacement

The City of Edmonton will begin the full replacement of the 167 Street SW Bridge, located over

Whitemud Creek, on Range Road 254. The bridge is being replaced as it has reached the end of its

useful service life. This work will require a full bridge closure for the project's duration.Work is

scheduled to begin on February 5, 2024 and is anticipated to be completed in Fall 2024.

Scope of Work
● Demolition of existing bridge and guardrails

● Piling (abutments and piers)

● Construction of new bridge

● Roadway excavation and backfilling

● Landscaping and restoration

Access
During the construction period, no through traffic will be permitted on 167 Street SW. Local access

to the north and south of the bridge will be maintained. Traffic can detour along Highway 19 or

Township Road 510.

Affected location(s) are marked on the back of this bulletin.

For information about this project, contact:

Ashfaque Ahmed
Project Manager, City of Edmonton
Phone: 780-293-1154
Ashfaque.Ahmed@edmonton.ca

Rilan Zook
Project Manager, CWP Constructors Ltd
Phone: 780-757-5834
Email: rzook@cwpconstructors.com
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